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Three programs benefitted from funds through the PIG grant.  The welding program received a new 
bench grinder, TIG welding kits and oxygen canisters. The dental hygiene program received a new 
ultrasonic scaler for use in the clinic. The cosmetology program received a new washer and dryer as well 
as DVDs for classroom instruction. 
	
  


